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HUNGARY  

Excellences, Distinguished Delegates, 

Hungary aligns itself with the statement of the European Union, however, wishes 

to express its position in its national capacity regarding the Doha Programme 

of Action for Least Developed Countries. 

Hungary has supported the adoption of the Doha Programme of Action, as it 

contains several important topics, priorities and goals for the LDCs, such as 

poverty eradication, structural transformation, capacity building and 

digitalization. Furthermore, the Doha Programme of Action is a new generation 

of renewed and strengthened commitments by the LDCs and their development 

partners grounded in the overarching goals of achieving rapid, sustainable and 

inclusive recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic, building resilience against 

future shocks, enabling graduation from the Least Developed Country category, 

facilitating access to sustainable and innovative financing, addressing 

inequalities, leveraging the power of science, technology and innovation and 

achieving the Sustainable Development Goals, through a reinvigorated global 

partnership for sustainable development.  

In spite of the importance of this document, Hungary is not in the position to 

support the migration-related paragraphs, in particular paragraph 74, 75, 77 

and the relevant targets, as it was mentioned in details in the Hungarian 

explanation of position made at the last meeting of the Preparatory Committee. 

Therefore, Hungary dissociates itself from the mentioned paragraphs. 

Thank you. 


